
Contact:
David Little, executive vice president, communications, dlittle@nvcf.org, 530-891-1150, ext. 300.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Aug. 2, 2023

Key staff, volunteers and board members of nonprofit organizations can apply now to attend the
second annual Nonprofit Institute, a weeklong intensive training program for nonprofit leaders.

The Nonprofit Institute is guided by the North Valley Community Foundation’s leadership
program, Lead. The week’s objective is to help build the health of nonprofits in the North Valley.
The week will be filled with seasoned coaches and facilitators focused on topics of unique
significance to the broad range of nonprofits in the region.

Topics include board and staff relations, governance, management and revenue generation
while building skills and practices around leadership, personal strengths, team building and
collaboration.

The institute will be held entirely in Grass Valley to help participants focus in an off-site
environment. There will be a mandatory introductory meeting Dec. 8 in Chico. The weeklong
training runs Jan. 8-12, 2024, with meetings and overnight lodging at the Gold Miners’ Inn.
Participants will stay overnight Jan. 8-11.

The deadline to apply is Sept. 30. Double-occupancy rooms, materials and food are included in
the $2,000 cost. Scholarships are available.

Learn more about the Nonprofit Institute and apply at
https://www.nvcf.org/lead-nonprofit-institute-intensive-leadership-training.

An informational meeting will be held on Zoom at 12:30 p.m. on Wednesday, Aug. 23. Join the
meeting at https://tinyurl.com/NonprofitInstitute2024. Preregistration is not required.

mailto:dlittle@nvcf.org
https://www.nvcf.org/lead-nonprofit-institute-intensive-leadership-training
https://tinyurl.com/NonprofitInstitute2024

